
Press Release
 

For Immediate Release 
 
CONTACT:    
Julia A. Batson 
Premier Computer Services 
23 South University Avenue 
Morgantown, WV 26508 
Phone: (304) 292-7000 ext. 238 
Fax: (304) 292-1593 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 

 
Cell Phones for Soldiers would like to announce that Premier Computer Services 
located at 23 South University Avenue in Morgantown has joined our program as a 
sponsor and cell phone collection center.  Cell phones may be dropped off at their 
address during normal business hours (Monday through Friday 8:00 a.m. – 6:30 p.m. 
or Saturday 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.).  Please call for more information: 292-7000 
and ask for Ellyn or Julia.   
  
Cell Phones for Soldiers was started by two Massachusetts teenagers to help buy 
calling cards to send to our soldiers serving in the Middle East.  Started in April of 
2004, Cell Phones For Soldiers has raised more than $150,000.00 and has sent more 
than 4,000 prepaid calling cards to our troops.   
 
The program will accept any make or model cell phone.  Please drop off the cell 
phone with the attached battery only.  The cell phones are recycled for cash to 
purchase more calling cards. 
 
Please visit our website at www.cellphonesforsoldiers.com, or call us at 781-826-
5801, extension 102 for more information on how you can contribute to this fund. 
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